Treatments & Accessibilities Area 59, Panel 69 June 10, 2020

Subcommittee Quarterly Report

The Treatments and Accessibilities subcommittee has met via Zoom and Google Meet four times since the March Quarterly Meeting.

Our first meeting was to discuss the GSC Agenda Items that were assigned, and prepare a two minute presentation on our thoughts. As a result of this meeting, Treatments & Accessibilities began discussing the need for improving the Bridging the Gap program in Area 59.

Our other three meetings had us discussing, planning and writing the Recommendation for the appointment of a special servant to act as the Bridging the Gap Coordinator for Area 59, which will be discussed at the P69 2Q20 Meeting.

AA visitors to treatment facilities in Area 59 are currently suspended, pending release of the Governor's emergency order on COVID-19. Once the order is lifted, the committee plans to meet to discuss any general recommended changes to visitation guidelines which should be distributed to groups in Area 59.

Respectfully Submitted by the Treatments & Accessibilities Sub-Committee:

Suzanne C., DCM D35

Samantha L., DCM D49

Jerry L., DCM D66

Paula S., DCM D24

Brooke S., DCM D54

stcurtian@gmail.com

eiswerths@gmail.com

wingma6@aol.com

pfsirish@gmail.com

happyjoyousfree2012@gmail.com